Draft minutes of Transfer Station and Recycling Review Committee Meeting June 7, 2021

Attending by phone or logged in: Bob Lenzi, Doug Winter, Joe Clark, Michael Amenti, Erin Paradise, and Peter Royce, and Dannen Mannschreck at 10:30 am

Absent: Rick Spinale

The meeting was opened at 10:02 am.

The meeting opened with a welcome to Joe Clark as the new lead attendant at the transfer station. Joe described his background and experience.

Erin reported that Planet Aid still had not responded to communications, so she is checking into alternative textile collections. In addition she is investigating a collection bin for books. The bins will not be in plain sight of the attendants, but there were few problems with the Planet Aid bin.

The minutes from April 7 were accepted as written.

Erin reported that summer traffic has started. She has received more requests for more than two stickers but the limit remains at two.

The governor had rescinded the order allowing for virtual meetings after June 11. The right to know statute requires a quorum to be in person if anyone else wants to continue with virtual contact.

Dannen asked about compost. Erin will get more information. They then discussed plastic film collection which has already started.

The next meeting will be set by Erin as needed.

The meeting adjourned at 10:58 am.

Peter Royce